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Introducing C4C Claire & Christine  

8572 3513   
www.tbcc.org.au    info@tbcc.org.au 
141 Railway Terrace, Tailem Bend SA 5260  

Find inside- 

 October C4C holiday 
program 

 Term 4 Timetable 

Claire OliverC4C Project Officer 

Claire started with TBCC in July 2016, coming 

from a health promotion background focus-

ing on healthy eating and physical activity.  

Claire is a qualified Dietitian and previously 

worked for the Rural City of Murray Bridge 

OPAL Program. Please call in to introduce 

yourself to Claire and hear about all the 

amazing things she has in mind for C4C in 

2016-17. We welcome requests for pro-

grams—let us know what you or your family 

would like to do. Contact Claire via email: 

c4c@tbcc.org.au 

Christine Rhue also started in July 2016 as 

the C4C Our Time facilitator. Christine has 

over a decade of experience working at  

El Shaddai camp at Wellington. Our Time is a 

supported playgroup for families and bubs 

based on the Parent Child Mother Goose 

model.  

To find out more join Claire and Christine 

Thursday mornings 9:30-11:30am during 

school terms. Cost is free and it’s super fun.  

Keep up with what’s happening by subscribing to our e-newsletter- 
http://www.tbcc.org.au/pages/newsletter.php  

Cheese Please  
classes have been so 

popular we have booked 
another session on Monday 

31 October please call 
TBCC to book cost $100 

bookings essential  

Expressions of 

interest we 

need you 

Are you interesting in 

joining a walking, 

creative writing, book 

club, or men’s wood 

turning group—please call 

us today. we have people 

waiting to join you 

mailto:c4c@tbcc.org.au




EASYWASH DROP AND RUN SERVICE SEPTEMBER Special   

Let us wash, dry and fold your clothing.  

Drop and run service open 

Tuesdays  

11am—3pm or call  

TBCC to arrange a booking 

 

A brunch was held to farewell the Telecross from Tailem Bend. Volunteers say it has been a pleasure to be part of a great community 

service. This service has been delivered throughout the Murray Mallee, Riverland and Adelaide Hills regions.  

 

TBCC CHSP would like to continue to offer this service in the future we are in discussion with a couple volunteers if you are interested 

Back row: L-R Bert Wellman, Annette Hattam, Isobelle 

Koop, Pattricia Wehl-Connolly, Bob Connolly, Gordon 

Legallez. 

Front row: Nelson Sanz-Cadena, Dayle Taylor 

Telecross farewell 

Town Hall 
10am - 2pm 

$18 — 18kg 

$16— 13kg  

$14— 11kg 

Conditions apply 




